
The Electoral College needs changing so that our votes here in Oregon would mean something.  All the attention now goes 

to about 10 states. The President should be the candidate who gets the most votes. 
Please vote quickly on HB 2927, so it can move to the whole House and then onto the Senate.  
Thank you for your time. 

 

 

--  

 

Suzanne, 

La Grande, Oregon 

 


